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"Vandal" at dog meat 
slaughterhouse

"Vandal" rescued and safe
from dog meat trade

On July 20, 2023, H.Con. Res.59 was introduced into
the House of Representatives. The Resolution urges
all countries to outlaw the dog and cat meat trade and
to enforce existing laws against such trade.

In 2018, the U.S. officially banned the slaughter of
dogs and cats for meat in the Farm Bill. 

However, in other countries, dogs and cats are still
killed for their meat. Some dogs are raised in factory
farms. Other dogs and cats are stolen family pets or
strays that are trafficked into the meat trade.

At slaughterhouses, killing methods include beating,
bludgeoning, electrocution, and being boiled alive.

Watch our undercover investigation into the dog meat
trade at www.StopDogMeat.com.

COSPONSOR H.CON. RES.59
INTRODUCED BY REPRESENTATIVES 

JARED MOSKOWITZ (D-FL) 
AND VERN BUCHANAN (R-FL)

SUPPORT THE RESOLUTION
URGING COUNTRIES

TO OUTLAW
THE DOG & CAT MEAT TRADE

EVERY YEAR, GLOBALLY, APPROXIMATELY 30 MILLION DOGS & 10 MILLION CATS
ARE KILLED FOR THEIR MEAT 

Dogs in crate at
slaughterhouse Dog meat for sale in S. Korea

The horrific abuse and killing of dogs and cats
for meat is an important issue to the American
public. Over 100 million American households
have a dog or cat as part of their family.

The dog and cat meat industry also poses a
public health risk. The World Health
Organization has linked outbreaks of
trichinellosis, cholera, and rabies to the
industry.

Due to the nefarious nature of the dog and cat
meat trade, it is impossible to know the exact
number of countries involved. The resolution
will help to address both legal and illegal
operations in these countries.

Please support bipartisan H.Con. Res.59
and the commitment of the U.S. to advance
the cause of animal protection and animal
welfare, both domestically and around the
world.


